
More information can be found at www.rivm.nl/coronavirus 
 

Our company is closed for your safety because the health of our 
customers and our employees is very important to us. We strongly urge 
you to follow this code of conduct and ask everyone to take this into 
account. This will enable us to reduce the risk of contamination 
together.   
 

Corona measures at our company: 
 

 

Only visit our stable for the essential care of your 
horse. Do not stay longer than necessary.  

 
 

Come alone. Do not bring any visitors. Avoid group 
formation of more than three people. 

 

 

Keep a minimum distance of 1.5 meters from each 
other. 

 

Do not come if you have health issues.  

 

Our company remains accessible to necessary service 
providers such as farriers and veterinarians. 
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